
 

 

 

 

 

2nd December 2019 

 

Reception Nativity Performance 

 

The children and staff in our Reception classes are 

delighted to invite parents and carers to watch their 

nativity performance on Monday 16th December at 

2.15pm in Gold Hall.  Please come in through the Gold 

Hall Entrance. 

 

Tickets are limited to two per family as we must try and accommodate everybody.  

There may be the possibility of extra tickets being available, but we will be unable to 

issue these until everyone has returned their ticket request slips. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Ms York & Miss Kriketou 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Reception Class Nativity Performance 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Class: ________________ 

 

□ I/We require 1 / 2 tickets for the Reception Class Nativity Performance on  

 Monday 16th December. 
 (delete as appropriate) 

 

□ I/We will be unable to attend the Reception Class Nativity Performance on  

 Monday 16th December 

 

 

 

Signed: ____________________________________ (parent/carer) 


